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News from the Town Office 
 
 
 
The presses for the Town Bulletin stopped running on September 26, 2013 
after 126 weekly issues. It is back by popular demand. 
 
At last night`s Board of Selectmen`s meeting, the Board approved the  
revival of this on-line newsletter which reaches out to an estimated 385 
individuals in the Community. 
 
To begin the next volume of issues, the Bulletin will be distributed twice a 
month and each issue will focus on Community News to include Ashland 
Elementary School. 
 
This newsletter helps the Town Office share information and establish a 
direct connection with its audience, the residents and tax payers of Ashland 
who are unable to attend Selectmen`s meetings. 
 
Specific information in the past has and will continue to be sent out through 
the Ashland InfoBlast as needed. 
 
Through communication and transparency, local government is working 
hard to improve the quality of life in the Town of Ashland. 
 
 
Paul C. Branscombe 
Town Administrator 
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